
Attention k-8 Parents! 
 

New parent portals are being 

created. 

 

Please keep an eye out in your email 

to gain access to your portal. 

 

You will need entry into your portal in order to 

access progress reports and report cards. Pre-

K 4, UPK, and Pre-K 3 do not use parent 

portal. 


